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Georgian Tax Code, small businesses regulations, customs regulations etc. — these were the
topics that were introduced in details to Turkish entrepreneurs in Ajara Autonomous Republic in
the meeting with the representatives of the Revenue Service, which was held on March 9, in
Batumi. Deputy Head of the Revenue Service, Vakhtang Lashkaridze, the Head of customs
department Vladimer Khundadze and the head of Service Department Giorgi Bubuteishuvili
provided comprehensive responses to all the interesting questions put by the participants.The
meeting was held at the initiative of the Consulate - General of the Republic of Turkey in
Georgia and aimed at raising awareness of Turkish businessmen in Georgia on the Georgian
Tax System. The meeting was attended by the Consulate General of the Turkish Republic in
Batumi Mr. Yasin Temizkan, Commercial Attaché of Turkey to Georgia Michael Develioglu,
Customs Attaché Ozai Kutlu, International Investors Association of Georgia and representatives
of its member companies and also representatives of business circles.




